BOARD OF ASSESSORS
TOWN HALL
HAMILTON MA 01936

PG 1

MEETING: HAMILTON BOARD OF ASSESSORS

DATE of MEETING: June 24, 2019 Monday - 5:00 PM

ATTENDING: Steve Ozahowski, Chris Campbell, Peter Kane, Joe Shaktman, Tom Hogan, Buddy
Campbell, Juanita Campbell and Tina Zelano

BOA reviewed the minutes for the June 10, 2019 meeting. Peter Kane moved to accept them and Chris
Campbell seconded.

BOA reviewed and signed the monthly MVX abatement report.

BOA reviewed and signed a property tax deferral.

Peter Kane submitted his letter of resignation. The Board of Assessors acknowledged and thanked

Peter for his 12 years of service on the Board of Assessors and to the Town. The BOS will be notified of the
vacancy on the BOA and the Board of Assessors will recommend Joe Shaktman be appointed to the Board of
Assessors.

John Speidel, the candidate for the Hamilton's director of Assessing’s position was present at the Board
meeting. He was introduced to the Board members, was asked several questions and partook in
discussions.

The Board of Assessors voted to unanimously accept John Speidel as the new Assessing Director.

Peter motioned to adjourn at 6:00 PM and Chris seconded.

Next BOA meeting will be on July 22, 2019.

Next BOA meeting to be held July 22, 2019 at 5:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Catherina Zelano, MAA
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